
 

 

November 2016 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Fundraising for the school 

I am very grateful to all those who help fundraise for the school, whether it be giving their time, expertise, sponsorship, 

or a financial contribution. The monies raised are so important to enhance the provision for our students. 

I would like to draw your attention to a couple of opportunities to support the school: 

WSA Christmas Fair – Saturday 19 November 11am – 3pm 

The Waddesdon School Association are looking forward to welcoming you all to the annual Christmas Fair taking place 

this Saturday between 11am and 3pm. Stalls will be selling a wide variety of gifts and Christmas essentials There will 

also be food and drink on sale, a BBQ, and the chance to buy tickets for the Grand Raffle. 

Shopping 

 

The school is signed up to The Giving Machine, a fundraising organisation designed to help charities raise money 

when you shop online with over 1,500 retailers such as Amazon, Ebay, Marks & Spencer, Tesco and Sainsburys. The 

school will receive a cash donation for every purchase you make via The Giving Machine website, at no cost to you. 

 Go to https://www.thegivingmachine.co.uk/causes/waddesdon-church-of-england-school/support/  

 Enter your email address 

 Start shopping! Please remember that in order for the school to benefit, all purchases must be made via The 
Giving Machine website. Download the Shop&Give App https://www.thegivingmachine.co.uk/shop-and-
give/ for a reminder whenever you click on a retailer that supports this scheme. 
 

Thank you for your continued support of the school and our students. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Peter Norman 
Headteacher 
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